
For the kids……      

           

 

******************************************************* 

Today’s Sermon……………   Consider Jesus pt 4: He is the Answer 

Next Week’s Sermon………   Love Lifted Me 

Sunday Adult Bible Class…   Conversions: repentance  

Sunday Night………………    Proverbs 

Service Times:  Sunday:      Bible Class…….. 10:00  a.m.  

             Worship:………..11:00 a.m.  
             Evening…………. 6:00  p.m.  

                        Wednesday:……  7:00   p.m. 

              Coldwater Church of Christ 
January 29, 2012 

____________Welcome to our services!__________ 

   

 Rosie Arnold fell last week in her home and has 

hurt her knee.  She is walking better now, but prayers 

are appreciated.  

 Shirley Ware has been ill lately.  We’re praying she 

is now feeling better and will be back with us today.   

 Doug Watson’s mother has been having more 

health problems lately.  Please remember her in your 

prayers.   

 We are saddened to learn that Cathleen’s doctor 

believes she may be in the early stages of dementia.  

More testing will be done to confirm that diagnoses. 

Please remember Cathleen in your prayers as she 

undergoes these tests.  

 Edna has been having quite a bit of shoulder pain 

lately.  Please remember her in your prayers.  

 A couple of good works that can be done for the 

church are bringing in food for the pantry, and 

attending the nursery.  So, if one of your goals for this 

coming year is to get more involved, here’s your chance.  

The nursery sign-up is on the bulletin board.   

 Thanks for your response to the need for nursery 

attendants.  Several of you have stepped forward. 

 The Portage Church of Christ is hosting a dinner 

and a singing on February 10th starting at 6 p.m.  The 

singing will start at 7.  The fellowship meal will be 

provided by the Portage Church.  These have been 

attended by our members in the past and they have 

always been uplifted.   



**Please note that if we need to cancel services 

because of weather, an announcement will be 

placed on WTVB Radio, AM 1590. **  

  

 Upcoming Events: 
3
rd
 Sunday – potluck – no evening service 

February 10 – Dinner and singing at Portage CoC 

March  - Camp Indogan Lock-In 

April 22 - Lowell Huffman Camp Indogan 

***Prayer List*** 
Cathleen Waites – tests for possible dementia 

Dick Trine – Tom’s step-father - cancer 

Red Burroughs – heart attack & pneumoia 

Shirley Flaugher – recovering – in Montpelier 

Jeff Girdham – lung cancer 

Joyce Fosdick – many health concerns- tests on spine 

Susie Braun – Tim McVoy’s mother – cancer 

Sarah Wilson’s grandfather - cancer 

Loretta’s Aunt Goldy – lung cancer  

Sharon Keifer – liver  cancer  
 

Know Your Bible TV . 10:30 pm Mon-Thurs.on channel 19  
To add anything to the bulletin please email  

Church E-mail:   office@coldwatercoc.com 

Dave’s Cell:  517-227-8867   Website: 

coldwatercoc.com  

 

Steps of Salvation 

Hearing             Ro 10:14, 17    Believing              Acts 16:31 

Repentance       Acts 2:38         Confessing           Acts 8:36-37 

Being baptized  Acts 2:38         Faithful unto death  Mt 7:21 

 

Our Elders:  Tom Cornett      269-719-5748  

            Dave Sherfield   517-227-8867 

                       Huey Waites      517-639-8390 

Work of the Church 

It was quite uplifting to see more saints signing up for the 

nursery.  This indeed is an area of concern, but now others have 

joined in to assist.   Thank you for thinking of the Work of the 

Church, the cause of Christ, and sacrificing your time for Him.   

 

It is quite uplifting seeing our young women signing up in the 

nursery.  

 

It was quite uplifting to see Keith stepping forward and using his 

ability to lead our singing for the cause of Christ. 

 

It has been quite uplifting seeing young men stepping forward to 

lead singing and serve at the table. 

 

It is quite uplifting to see people bringing in food for the pantry . 

  

It is quite uplifting to see the heartfelt care given to comfort and 

encourage others who are experiencing difficult situations.   

 

It is a quite uplifting to see the many children attending our 

Bible School.   

 .     

On Sunday, April 22, Lowell Huffman, President of Camp 

Indogan, will be here to present the Camp Indogan work.  This 

is in direct response to a crisis the Camp is now experiencing 

due to state regulations.  The contribution that day will go to this 

good work.   

 

It would be quite uplifting to see a great attendance of every 

member who is able to attend showing unity in spirit.   

 

MARK THAT SUNDAY ON YOUR CALENDAR: April 22 


